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Mr. John Elsesser 
Town Manager  
Town of Coventry  
1712 Main Street 
Coventry, CT 06238 
(860)742-6342 
 
 
Dear Mr. Elsesser,  
 
On Saturday, June 5, 2021 (rain-date of Sunday, June 6), approximately 50 – 100 cyclists will be 
participating in the 16th Annual John E. Jackman Tour de Mansfield bike tour event. We are requesting 
permission to use a segment of road(s) in the Town of Coventry for our event route.    
 
We have made alterations so that Brigham Tavern Road is not included in the proposed route for 2021; 
we kindly request use of the following roads/mileage within Coventry:  

• Approximately 0.44 miles on Depot Road 
• Approximately 1.55 miles on Old Eagleville Road  
• Approximately 0.45 miles on CT-275 (Stonehouse Road) 

 
Enclosed is the proposed route with the portion(s) of the route that travel through Coventry highlighted. 
If you prefer, a hard-copy of this request can be mailed and I am also available to meet virtually.  
 

To approve this request, please send notice in a reply to this email address. Please let me know if you 
have any questions or require additional information. I greatly appreciate your time and consideration. 
Thank you very much! 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Denise Kegler 
Event Coordinator 
Mansfield Downtown Partnership, Inc.  
 
Enclosures: Proposed Bike Route  
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